
 

 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
February 2, 2022, at 6:00 PM 
 

Howard Boulevard Sidewalk 
Project Limits: Longwood/Lake Mary Road west 
to the dead end 
CIP No. 02107075 
 
Overview – The Seminole County Public Works 
Engineering Division is currently designing and 
then constructing 3,000 liner feet of 5- foot-wide 
new sidewalk along the north side of Howard 
Boulevard from Longwood/Lake Mary Road west 
to the dead end.   
 
There will be minimal impacts to existing mailboxes, landscaping, driveways, drainage, and other existing 
features within the right-of-way.  The project will stay within the existing right-of-way to minimize impacts to 
residents.  The goal of this 2014 One Cent Sales Tax Referendum project is to promote safety and enhance 
pedestrian continuity.  The virtual public meeting will provide a status update on the project.   
 
Virtual Public Meeting - Due to the current Covid-19 related social distance measures, a project website has 
been prepared to allow online feedback from all residents.  The County will hold a virtual public meeting 
using ZOOM platform on February 2, 2022, beginning at 6:00 PM. Persons interested in attending the virtual 
meeting can join online by visiting and registering at the project website. Additionally, the virtual public 
meeting pre-recorded video presentation will be available online from January 26, 2022 to February 9, 2022. 
Design Plans are available for review on the project website. Please provide your feedback via the Comment 
Form on the website or by e-mail at dmartin02@seminolecountyfl.gov on or before February 9, 2022.  If no 
response is received from the resident, Seminole County will count a non-response as support for the project. 
 
Project Website - You can access the project website at: https://www.seminolecountyfl.gov/cip02107075. 
Please sign-in so we can acknowledge your participation and interest.  Public participation is solicited without 
regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  
 
ADA Accommodation – Persons with disabilities needing assistance to participate in any of these 
proceedings should contact the Human Resources ADA Coordinator 48 hours in advance of the meeting at 
(407) 665-7940. 
 
Contact Us - Should you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact the Seminole County Public 
Works Engineering Division Project Manager David Martin, P.E., by email at dmartin02@seminolecountyfl.gov 
or by phone at (407) 665-5610.   
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